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To whom it may concern

I am a partner in a farming business and also someone that has hunted for many years. In my opinion it would
 be detrimental to the countryside as a whole to ban the use of more than two dogs to flash foxes to guns. Using
 two dogs only to flush foxes will never work. As a person that has always lived in the countryside I understand
 The countryside and countryside conservation. There are many people who do not understand that we who live
 in the countryside manage the countryside and all  all things that take place in the countryside. The explosion
 of the fox population would be very detrimental to the countryside. Many more lambs would be killed every
 year and the simple balance of nature would be changed. Nesting birds  would be targeted by the larger fox
 population which in turn would lead to a decline in some species.

Jane Clark
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